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Denise Costa <dcosta@serranohoa.org> Fri, Sep 12,2014 at 1:47PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
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Mr. Mikulaco: 

I've attached a letter from Serrano El Dorado Owners' Association Board of Directors for your review- also 
copying Supervisors Veerkamp, Briggs and Santiago. Please advise if you have any challenges opening it. 

Respectfully, 

Denise M. Costa 

Executive Assistant, John Bowman's Office 

Serrano El Dorado Owners' Association 

4525 Serrano Parkway 

ElDorado Hills CA 95762-1728 

916-939-1728 

916-939-8840 (fax) 

dcosta@serranoeldorado.com 

www .serranohoa.org 
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September 12, 2014 

Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Bo()rd of ,Supervisors - District 1 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville. CA 95667 

~ 
SERR ANO 

ELDORADO 

O WNERS' ASSOCIATION 

Re: .Propos.al to eliminate left turns out of Entrada gate 
Legistar # '14"0141 

Supervisor Mikulaco: 

Thank you for taking your time to attend our Serrano town hall meeting regarding the Silva 
Valley Interchange and the County's proposal to eliminate left turns onto Silva Valley Parkway 
from Entrada Drive and from Oak Meadow School. As you heard at that meeting, the residents 
of our community are very concerned about the potential impacts of this proposal on their 
safety and their quality of life. 

The Serrano ElDorado Owner's Association Board of Directors has deep concerns about 
whether the proposed solution is the be.st solution for the anticipated prablem that will be 
caused by increased traffic once th~ interchange opens. We ·strongly urge the Board of 
Supervisors to delay any action on this proposal until the potential impacts of this proposal 
and all reasonable alternatives have been fully evaluated. Additionally, was this proposal in 
the CEQA document for the interchange project? Once that work is completed, we urge you to 
arrange another town hall meeting to discuss the results. 

County of Transportation Division staff confirmed (to us) that they will be asking the Board of 
Supervisors for authorization to study the matter further prior to making any 
recommendations, as prompted by the concerns expressed by our members. The safety of our 
residents and guests is at risk and the property values throughout the community could be 
impacted if this is not handled correctly. We believe that the County also needs to do a much 
more thorough job of community outreach before undertaking a change like this, which will 
impact so many. 

Please keep us informed on how your Board plans to proceed. 

cc: Clerk of Board 
Supervisor Veerkamp 
Supervisor Briggs 
Supervisor Santiago 

sociation 

4525 SERRANO PARKWAY ELDoRADO HILL~, CAuroRNIA 95762-4231 

916.939.1728 FAX 916.939.3401 
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